
 
 
October 1, 2015 
 
Dear Fellow Class of ’62 Classmates- 
 
Is it really Autumn already? Another summer has come and gone. The days seem to fly by. The years have been 
good to us. We can honestly say we are still active and willing to “pay it forward”. 
 
It’s that time of year to again begin our Annual DHS Class of ’62 Scholarship Fund Campaign. We on the Class of 
’62 Scholarship Committee are so very proud of our classmates and the way so many have stepped up to donate to 
the fund to assist newer graduates of DHS. 
 
This is the 15th consecutive year we have offered a Class of ’62 Scholarship to a DHS graduate. Our first 
Scholarship Award went to Katie Peterka in May, 2002. Each year we ask for contributions from classmates, and 
each year you respond with your donations and we reach our goal to successfully fund a scholarship in May. We 
hope to continue this tradition and reach our goal of $7500 for the current campaign for 2015-2016. 
 
Our scholarship winners have kept us informed of their higher education academic success. Many have started to 
contribute back to our fund. 
 

We recently received a wonderful letter from our 2010 
winner, Amanda Brioche, who wrote that not only has 
she graduated from the University of Miami with a BS 
in Geology, a BA in Geography, a Certificate in 
Geographical Information Systems but also received 
Minors in Meteorology and Mathematics!! AND, she 
has landed a job in the Geography and Map Division 
of the Library of Congress!  In addition, Amanda has 
been accepted into the Johns Hopkins University 
degree program for a Masters of Science in 
Geographic Information Systems! 
 
Now, THAT is a terrific return on our investment, 
wouldn’t you say? Amanda wrote how appreciative 

she is for receiving our Class of ’62 Scholarship in 2010 to assist her in fulfilling her dreams. 
 
Donations may be large or small, as much as you can afford. Every dollar adds up to help us reach the goal. We as a 
class are proud of everyone who has made a donation to help another DHS graduate continue their education. 
 
If you would like to help, please send a check to “Class of 62 Scholarship Fund” to: 
Ms. Ginny Beard Gray 
19530 Cliffsage Court 
Cypress, TX 77433-7500 
 
Together we are making a difference in the lives of DHS graduates. Thank you for all YOU do to make our 
Scholarship Fund so successful. 
 
Your DHS Class of ’62 Scholarship Committee 
(Dick, John, Richard, Carol, Roy, Ken, Ginny, Tammy) 


